
National Anti-Bullying Week 2020: 

United Against Bullying 
The national theme for Anti-Bullying Week 2020 is United against Bullying.  

Anti-Bullying Week will happen from Monday 16th - Friday 20th November and we will be 
taking part in ‘Odd Socks Day’ on Wednesday 18th November. 

All classes in school are taking part by promoting themes of Anti-Bullying within lessons, 
ELSA work, PSHE and ICT. Research has been complete and a variety of resources have been 
prepared to support this work in school with arrange of differentiated topics for teachers to 

choose from. 

All of our students will view this year’s official Anti-Bullying awareness video and we also 
have Northumbria police delivering Violence Reduction and Knife Crime awareness 

workshops to classes across the school. 

Hillcrest School have signed up as supporters of Anti-Bullying week 2020 and have received 

certification from Anti-Bullying Alliance, our school logo and school website link appears on 

the Anti-Bullying Alliance website to show that we pledge our support against bullying. 

https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/pledge-your-support#letter_title_C 
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